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‘Whoever you are, be happy, be safe,  

be kind, stay sensible, love learning.  

Keep caring!’ 

 

 

 

 
 

  

 

Dates for your diary… 

• 19th Feb—23rd Feb 

HALF TERM 

• 26th Feb—INSET DAY 

(Non-pupil day) 

• 27th Feb—Parents 

Evening for EMERALD 

Class only 

• 29th Feb—Parents 

Evening 

• 5th Mar—Parents Even-

ing (Except Emerald 

Class) 

• 7th Mar—World Book 

Day (details to follow) 

• 15th to 20th Mar — 

Travelling Book Fair 

• 28th Mar—Last day 

1:15pm home time (no 

Peardrops) 

Dear Parents/Carers 

It has been a slightly quieter week this week, however the children have been 

extremely busy with their learning.  During assembly time we have been look-

ing at the current news, Safer Internet Day and the Chinese New Year.  The 

KS1 children were extremely quick to remember our key rules of keeping safe 

when on line. 

• I keep personal information and passwords safe 

• I only use a computer or go online when a grown up is nearby 

• I am kind to other people online 

• Friends are real people that we know, not people that we have never met 

• I tell a grown up if something online upsets me or makes me feel uncom-

fortable. 

EYFS—Healthy Teeth  

As part of the EYFS Curriculum the EYFS children have been learning about 

teeth hygiene. All of the EYFS children brought in their own toothbrushes from 

home and showed their friends and teachers how they cleaned their teeth 

properly. 



Dates continued…………. 

• EASTER HOLIDAY 

• 15th April—Children back 

to school 

• 19th April—Class Photos 

• 21st May—Open Afternoon 

3:05-3:30pm 

• 24th May—Sponsored 

Walk (TBC) 

• 24th May—Last Day 

HALF TERM 

• 3rd June—INSET day 

(staff training no pupils) 

• 4th June—Back to 

school 

• 7th June—KS1 swim-

ming starts (details to 

follow) 

• 7th June—Summer 

Fayre inflatables (TBC) 

• 18th June—Sports Day 

PM (TBC) 

• 25th—New intake In-

duction 

• 27th June—Reserve 

Sports Day (TBC) 

• 2nd July—New Intake 

Induction 

• 11th July—Move 

Around Day 

• 12th July—Last KS1 

swimming 

• 23rd—Last Day—half 

day school closes at 

1:15pm (no Peardrops) 

 

Mrs Farmer’s Attendance Award - 

 Diamond Class 98.89% 

Maths Workshop 

It was lovely to see so many parents attending the Maths workshop on 

Tuesday.  The feedback we have had so far has been brilliant.  I think 

the children who modelled parts of the learning were fantastic.  A big 

thank you to Mrs Champion, our maths lead for organising, preparing 

and delivering the workshop.  If you would like to access the infor-

mation to further support your children at home, the slides and re-

sources can be found on our school website under “Parent Information” 

in the section on “Workshops, guidance notes and videos.” 
Reminders 

HOLIDAYS—Please can I remind parents that any holidays during 

term time will be unauthorised.  During the academic year, but espe-

cially during the summer term the children have several  end of curricu-

lum assessments and national phonics tests.  If children have time off 

school, miss learning or are away during these assessments this will 

have a negative impact on their progress and attainment.  The staff are 

already supporting specific children in additional support groups and 

interventions and if they are not in school this would be a lost learning 

opportunity, especially if another pupils could have attended instead. 

PLAYGROUND—Thank you to everyone for standing behind the boat 

line when collecting the children at the end of the day.  Staff have found 

it much easier to identify adults, especially when there are last minute 

collection changes. 

World Book Day! 

This year we are delighted to announce that we have booked local au-
thor Hollie Hughes to join us at Perryfields on Thursday 7th March. Hol-
lie will be leading workshops with each year group and the sessions will 
focus on the book titles below. 

EYFS – You Can Do It Clover! 

Year 1 – The Girl and the Dinosaur 

Year 2 – The Boy Who Brought the Snow. 

These titles will be available to pre-order subject to availability on scpo-
ay and in partnership with the Chicken and Frog Bookshop and will be 
signed personally on the day by Hollie – the deadline for payment is 
14th February. 

Have a good weekend 

Amanda Reid 


